

Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter November 15, 2017



Monitor TV Viewing and Video Game Playing

American children on average spend far more time watching TV or playing video games than they do completing homework other school-related activities. Here are some suggestions for helping your child to use TV and video games wisely:

*Limit the time that you let your child watch TV

*Model good TV viewing habits

*Watch TV with your child when you can

*When you can't watch TV with your child, spot check to see what they're watching *Limit the amount of time your child spends

*Limit the amount of time your child spends playing video games. As with TV programs, be aware of the games he/she likes to play and discuss their choices with them.

CRE Christmas Programs
Our Christmas programs will be on 2
evenings this year. K-3 will be on Dec.
11 @ 7, and grades 4-6 will be on Dec.

12 @ 7:00 pm

COLD WEATHER IS HERE!!!
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE
GO OUTSIDE FOR RECESS.
PLEASE HAVE YOUR
CHILD/REN IN APPROPRIATE
COATS, HATS, AND GLOVES.
WE DO HAVE DONATED
ITEMS THAT ARE AVAILABLE
IF YOUR CHILD IS IN NEED.

REMINDER!!!

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email ahurley@crestridge.org

BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

Teachers still have class up until 3:00. If you can please wait in the car rider line to pick your students up at the end of the day.

Dates to Remember:

PUT THIS on YOU'S

Nov. 22-24 -- Thanksgiving Break

Nov. 27 -- Monday, NO SCHOOL/PD Day

Nov. 29 -- Walk to School

Dec. 11 -- K-3 Christmas program Dec. 12 -- 4-6 Christmas program



PLEASE PUT YOUR CHILD'S NAME

SEVERAL OF OUR STUDENTS HAVE ALIKE
COATS AND THIS HELPS IDENTIFY
WHOSE COAT IS WHOSE.

The Cougar Club After School offers tutoring and help with homework daily. We also provide daily enrichment activities such as exploring the world, archery, art, robotics, math, science, computer time, music, games and more. Each day is something different. Students can join at anytime. Enrollment forms are in the office.

We will be having a movie day on November 17. We will stay at the school to watch "Mune: Guardian of the Moon". The movie is rated PG. Permission slips will be available in the office during After School Care.

For more information please contact Cyndi Shackelford @ cshackelford@crestridge.org